



February 17, 2015

Burnt Out Interactive Arts Society 1601 Lynmar Court Pickering, ON Lix 2EI

Dear Burnt Team,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, volunteers and staff of the Black Rock Arts Foundation and Burning Man Project, I want to express our very sincere and profound gratitude for your donation. Your support will ensure that we'll continue to build on our successes, bringing even more community-focused public art experiences to cities across the globe in 2015.

As you may know, the Burning Man art department and BRAF have joined to create Burning Man Arts, as a program of The Burning Man Project 501(c)3. This reorganization allows for the continuation and expansion of BRAF's art and civic engagement programming. Future donations may be made out to the Burning Man Project or Burning Man Arts.

The Regional Network is also now considered a program under the Burning Man Project and may receive tax-deductible donations directly at this time.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about BRAF's restructuring.

With appreciation,

Tomas McCabe Burning Man

Allocation Black Rock Arts Foundation Amount \$478.92

\$478.92

Tax Deductible Amount Non Tax Deductible Amount